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Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

I work in the Beaverton SD, doing special education for 3 years and I support this Act because I think that with the
money we can reduce class sizes, expand access to early education, ensure every student can see a mental health
counselor, support culturally specific programs, provide more free lunch to Oregon students, restore art, music,
physical education, and vocational prep. Without $2 billion in new funding, we will fail another generation of
Oregon students. It's important for the students to continue to have a great education and become successful people
in the future.
Please pass this Act!
Eric Magalhaes

Sincerely,
Eric Magalhaes
9601 NW Leahy Rd Apt 304 Portland, OR 97229-6385
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